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Product Discontinuation Notice 
 

Asahi Kasei Microdevices Corporation(AKM) announces the discontinuation of LSI 

products as attached. It would be inconvenient to customers but we would appreciate that 

you place the final order to us after fixing your last time buy quantity according to the 

schedule below. 

If there is no information about last time buy quantity and the orders that follows 

according to the below schedule, it would be regarded as no more order and the approval 

of production discontinuation of the listed products. 

Sincerely 

 

Items   AK8181B／AK8181F／AK8181G 

Schedule  LTB PO deadline: Jun.30, 2020 

 

 

For further inquiries, please contact AKM partners or our sales representatives. 

 

End 

 
 

Haruyuki Kurosawa 

Vice President, Sales 

Asahi Kasei Microdevices Corporation 

1-1-2 Yuraku-cho, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-0006, Japan 

Phone +81-(0)3-6699-3943 Fax +81-(0)3-6699-3935 

Web inquiry:http://www.akm.com/akm/jp/support/inquires/ 

 

  


